Sample School Board Emails

Dear X,

Please vote no on item 2005, the Discrimination Harassment changes for Western Dakota Tech. The changes include adding "gender identity" to the list of protected classes, and I believe this should not be done. No student should be victimized or exploited, but adding gender identity to the list of protected classes would potentially silence any discussion of what it means to be male or female. Please vote no on the addition.

Dear X,

Please vote no on item 2005, the Discrimination Harassment changes for Western Dakota Tech. The changes include adding "gender identity" to the list of protected classes, and I believe this should not be done. The discussion of gender vs. sex, the ability to transition into another gender, and the proper way to move forward are all part of an ongoing national discussion. Please don't add sexual identity to the list of protected classes, as this will essentially silence the discussion, and silence anyone who disagrees.

Dear X,

Please vote no on item 2005, the Discrimination Harassment changes for Western Dakota Tech. The changes include adding "gender identity" to the list of protected classes, and I believe this should not be done. Adding sexual identity to the list of protected classes devalues the classification of male and female. If a person's assertion of gender contrary to sex is unquestionable, then being male or female isn't anything special. Both sexes are uniquely gifted, and removing the ability to discuss a person's biological attributes sends the message that these unique skills and gifting's are non-existent.

Dear X,

Please vote no on item 2005, the Discrimination Harassment changes for Western Dakota Tech. The changes include adding "gender identity" to the list of protected classes, and I believe this should not be done. Adding sexual identity to the list of protected classes could allow for a discrimination claim against a female who voices her discomfort with someone who is biologically male using the same restroom facility. It could also allow for a harassment claim against someone who uses pronouns that are consistent with someone's sex.

Rapid City School Board contact info:

Mike Roesler, 2nd Vice President Area 4 Mike.roesler@k12.sd.us Ron Riherd, Board President Area 3 Ron.riherd@k12.sd.us

Matt Stephens, Board Member Area 1 Matt.stephens@k12.sd.us

Curt Pochardt, Board Member Area 2 Curtis.pochardt@k12.sd.us

Christine Stephenson, Board Member Area 5 Christine.stephenson@k12.sd.us

Amy Policky, 1st Vice President Area 6 Amy.policky@k12.sd.us

Kate Thomas, Board Member Area 7 Katharine.thomas@k12.sd.us